
 
RECEIVED BY EMAIL MARCH 9,2009 
-----Original Message----- 
From: lollyll@earthlink.net [mailto:lollyll@earthlink.net]  
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 7:02 PM 
To: Coale, Dana 
Cc: lollyll@earthlink.net 
Subject: Producer Handler exemption needed 
 
 
Dear USDA Administrator: 
 
I am a small dairy farmer producer handler in PA.  Our family farm is one of 
about 20 left in Pennsylvania that still sell directly to consumers from our 
farm.   
 
I am writing to request that the exemption for small farmers not to pay into the 
pool be continued.  At our farm we have invested a great deal of money in 
equipment, assume all the product risk, hired additional employees to help in the 
plant and stores.  We can not afford to pay into the pool.  The current cap of 
450,000 pounds of milk processed a month would allow my small dairy farm to 
continue without paying into the pool. 
 
I appreciate your consideration and would be happy to discuss this issue with you 
at your convenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lolly Lesher 
Way-Har Farms 
94 Lesher Road 
Bernville PA 19506 
610-488-9160 
 
 


